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Utility and CIP Engineering 901-A Texas Street Denton, Texas 76209 (940) 349-8910 fax (940) 349-8951

June 17, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Denton will be conducting a public meeting on Monday, July 6, 2009 at 5:30 pm as
an item on the agenda of the Traffic Safety Commission. The meeting will be held in the main
City Council chambers at the City of Denton City Hall located at 215 East McKinney, Denton,
Texas 76201.

The purpose of the meeting is to receive a presentation from staff and gather public input with
regard to the establishment of an eastbound bicycle lane on the south side of Hickory Street from
Bonnie Brae Street east to approximately Bell Avenue and a westbound bicycle lane on the north
side of Oak Street from Bell Avenue west to Bonnie Brae Street. The overall purpose of the
possible addition of these two lanes will be to promote the use of bicycles in the City of Denton
and to connect the west side of the city through the University of North Texas to the future
DCTA rail station east of downtown (refer to the map on the back of this letter). Because of the
street widths needed to safely accommodate motorized vehicles along with the bicycles, the
possible addition of these two bicycle lanes will also result in the addition of No Parking zones
on the north side of Oak Street and the south side of Hickory Street, except in areas where there
is angle parking at and immediately adjacent to both sides of the downtown square. In addition,
these lanes would also result in the addition of No Parking zones on the south side of Oak Street
and on the north side of Hickory Street wherever the curb-to-curb width of these streets is less
than 39-feet, except in areas where there is angle parking at and immediately adjacent to both
sides of the downtown square.

The City welcomes your input for this item at the meeting discussed. Forms will be provided at
the meeting if you wish to provide input and/or wish to speak. If you cannot attend the meeting
but still wish to provide input, please route your comments to me at the address listed on our
letterhead or by emailing me at Bernard.vokoun@citvofdenotn.com prior to the date and time of
the meeting.

Senior Engineer — Traffic
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